
Recreation Minutes August 2. 2010 

 

Meeting came to order at 5:40pm 

 

In attendance:  Mike Moran, Mike Curtin and Mary Lou Volpe 

Absent: Tom Kane and Al Jones 

 

Minutes  6/21/10 approved  with corrections to typo’s 

 

The BOS have approved the senior municipal workers Roy and Dolores Pelton for the Recreation 

Department. They will start in Sept Bath house and Skatepark areas 

 

The Property request for the Cedar Lake Recreation Are has been approved for August 28, 2011 

for the Motyka Family reunion. 

 

CPC Quotes 

Life Trail 

Skate Park replacement  

Tennis and Basketball Court reconstruction 

 

The board would also like to see a quote on the Girls softball field for field maintenance and 

resurfacing of the infield Lynne will contact Terry Baker for a quote. 

 

Repair of the Town Common Lamp post will be paid for by the Feast and Fire Funds  

 

Repairs to the Skate park almost complete need to paint and caulk the steel to be done once kids 

are back at school   

 

Little League Lighting Quotes  

 

The Little League would like to place on the Special Town Meeting the Lighting quote for the 

Town Barn Little League Lighting $82,000.00 – $100,000.00 

 

Due to losing 1 field at Burgess 

No use for walker Pond (insurance) 

Need to line Softball for T-Ball 

Notification to abutters concerning lighting Poles at Town Barn 

 

The Rec Comittee took no vote on the matter. 

 

Master Planning Focus Group 

Arnold Wilson 

Carol Goodwin 

Big League Field at Town Barn 

Shepard Parcel Conservation Restriction? 

All subdivisions should offer space for pocket parks 

  

Next meeting, Monday, August 16, 2010 

Meeting Ajourned at 7:40pm 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Lynne Girouard 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 


